
 

 

 

 

7th August 2017 
  

 

 
Subject: Internship at Just Being, Pune 

 
 
 
Dear Eden, 

 
We at Just Being are very happy to have you with us for the internship program. The 
internship will be for a period of six months beginning from 1st August 2017.  
 
During this period you will be involved in research projects, training programs, 
community initiatives and outreach for events that Just Being is involved in. We hope 
that there will also be a rich exposure to mindfulness based counseling, research and 
community work.  

The week will include approximately eight hours of work. A stipend of Rs 2,500 will be 
paid each month and any travel expenses on account of visits on behalf of Just Being 
will be reimbursed.  

Again, congratulations and we look forward to working with you.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
For Just Being 
  

 

 

Sandy Dias Andrade 

Director, Just Being 
 

 

 


